advised it was good to meet people in person who we as the forum have only contacted by
email or phone previously.

AOB

Note: there was an informal pre meeting discussion regarding the information provided to
Stoma patients. It was agreed to request sight of the information received by new stoma
patients. This has been requested but not received.

NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY 12" January, 2:30, HAMAR CENTRE, ROYAL SHREWSBURY
HOSPITAL, SHREWSBURY
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